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               19th December 2023 

 

Consultation on admission arrangements for September 2025 entry 
 
Inclusive Schools Trust would like to notify you that we are proposing some changes to our 
admission arrangements and a reduction of the Published Admission Number (PAN) for some of 
the schools in our Trust. We are required to consult when there is a proposed reduction in the PAN 
and as such, would welcome any views or concerns you may have regarding the admission 
arrangements for the following schools: 
 

• George White Junior School 
• Lionwood Infant and Nursery School 
• Lionwood Junior School 
• Mousehold Infant and Nursery School 

 
The consultation period will run from Tuesday 19th December 2023 until Tuesday 30th January 
2024 and during this time, parents and other key stakeholders are invited to give their views about 
the proposed admission arrangements in the following ways: 

• Writing to: Inclusive Schools Trust, Lionwood Therapeutic Services, 63 Wolfe Road, Norwich 
NR1 4HT 

• Emailing: office@istnorfolk.co.uk 
 
Lowering of Published Admission Number Consultation 
 
Inclusive Schools Trust is consulting on the published admission number for the following schools: 
 

• George White Junior School 
60 children for entry (proposed reduction from 81 children for entry) 

• Lionwood Infant and Nursery School 
60 children for entry into reception (proposed reduction from 90 children for entry into 
reception) 

• Lionwood Junior School 
60 children for entry (proposed reduction from 90 children for entry) 

• Mousehold Infant and Nursery School 
60 children for entry into reception (proposed reduction from 90 children for entry into 
reception) 

At the end of the consultation period, the Trust Board will meet to consider any responses 
received by the closing date and the arrangements will be determined by 28th February 2024. 
 
Further information regarding our admission arrangements can be found on Inclusive Schools 
Trust website www.inclusiveschoolstrust.co.uk.   A hard copy of the arrangements can be 
requested from the Trust office who can be contacted on office@istnorfolk.co.uk or 01603 516164. 
 
Yours sincerely 

                           
Selene Sawyer                                                
Executive Headteacher/CEO                           
Inclusive Schools Trust 
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